
Dr Sara
Fance

Hello, I'm

I have recently qualified (in
2023) as an Educational
Psychologist. Before this, I also
worked as an Assistant
Psychologist and as a Primary
School Teacher. 

01284 741320 sara.fance@suffolk.gov.uk

Educational
Psychologist

Contact info:

People say that I am...

Important to me

Calm

Caring

Creative
Fun

Supportive Brave

How to support me

Thoughtful

Working in a person-centred
way by listening to the views of
children, young people and their
families and advocating for this
is really important to me.

Social justice is very important
to me. I feel strongly that
everyone should have fair and
equitable access to support and
opportunities.

I like to know if you have enjoyed
working with me, if I have been
helpful, or if you think there is
something I could try differently
next time.

I make lots of notes, as this
helps me to remember
things...sometimes I can be easily
distracted!

I drink a lot of tea (with oat milk!)


